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Bin Wu and Jeffrey Patterson
During the summer of 1992, the team of Bin Wu and Jeffrey Patterson modified Physics 

World to conform more to the NeXTstep and Object Oriented programming style.    Some of the features 
that they added were the ability to drag and click particles, add boundaries and connections with the 
mouse, the Edit commands for the particles, and the ability to pre-define particle types.

  


